
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 29th   November 

P.S.H.E.    Personal Social Health Education 
We continue our topic on Be Yourself. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
This week we will reflect on our topic and feelings.  We will talk about ways we can help ourselves and 
our friends.  We will remember that we need to tell people how we are feeling and there are appropriate 
ways to do this. We will also remember even if we are feeling angry and cross we should not hurt other 
people but seek help by speaking to a trusted adult. 
 

                            
 

        

R.E.   
This week we will listen to the story of the 
‘Annunciation’ when the Angel Gabriel came to Mary 
and told her she was going to have a baby named Jesus. 
 
      
 
 
 
 
We will also find out about the Advent Wreath, 
looking at how many candles there are, the 
different colours and what they mean.  We will 
also find out why the Advent Wreath is a circle and 
why the leaves are evergreen. 
 
 

 
 

Maths  -  This week we are looking at subtraction.   

 We will do this practically by having objects and 
physically taking some away.   

 Then look at pictures and take objects away.   
 
 
 
 
 

 We will use these skills to match number 
sentences with different pictures 

 Finally we will use these skills to make up our 
own number stories and share them with our 
partners.    
 

Will we be able to draw their number story? 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

English: 

In English this week we will look at the book ‘Dear Santa’ by Rod Campbell  
 
We will find out about all the presents Santa was going to give and the reasons  
why he didn’t.  What present does he eventually send? 
We will look at each present and think of different words we can use to describe 
them.  We will then describe these presents e.g.  a bouncy, rubber ball    
 a soft, fluffy kitten                   
We will be using our phonics to sound out unfamiliar words and our neatest handwriting. 

Computing:  
 
We are learning to use the 
classroom computers and will 
practise control of the mouse to explore Mark 
Making and Pattern linked to our art work. 

Music:  We will continue singing and clapping 

repeated rhythm patterns, first in songs then using 
percussion instruments.  
 
We are continuing to practise our Christmas songs. 

P.E. 

Please come to school in P.E. Clothes on P.E. days which are Tuesdays and Thursdays.   
Please note change of day for this half-term. 
Children are enjoying dancing with our dance coach using music to help them with rhythm and to keep 
time to the music. 
 
 
We are now exploring jumping and landing in our second lesson, remembering to bend our knees and 
look in the direction we are travelling.  We are being good partners and helping each other to improve 
our technique. 

Topic –     History 

This week we will look again at Mary Anning’s life.  We will 
look at information and pictures about her as well as 
pictures of us acting out her life.  We will then put some of 
these pictures in order and write about the important events  
in her life.  


